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Good afternoon 
 

At last! The sun has been out and it is starting to feel like summer is on the way. The children are in summer 
uniform and the school has felt jolly with pupils being able to use the sports field throughout the day.  

 
Another busy week but only four days at school! Acorns and Saplings had a fantastic day at Wilderness Wood to 
support their learning around their big question- If I look closely, what do I see? Year 4 and 5 went to the 
Assembly Halls yesterday to see Liz Pichon, author of the ever-popular Tom Gates and today we welcomed 
parents in to talk with the governors around the role of parent governors.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Claremont Primary School 

Be confident, be curious, be creative 

Newsletter 10th May 2024 

Have a great weekend,  

from Mrs Roberts and the Claremont Team  

Parent/Carer Survey: we want to know what you think.  
 
As part of their work to identify the priorities for Claremont, together with Mrs Roberts and the Senior 
Leadership Team, for the coming year, the Governors are conducting surveys of pupils, staff and, of 
course, parents and carers. The views of our stakeholders are vitally important and we want to hear 
what you, as parents/carers think about our school. Please fill in the questionnaire 
at https://forms.office.com/e/Jpwg1hVyDP. The link is now open Thursday May 2nd and will remain 
open until 12th May. 

 
 

 Next week is KS2 SATs week for year 6. 

These are national tests which allow pupils to 

demonstrate their learning from across the National 

Curriculum throughout their primary school learning.  

Mr Greaves and Mr Hume have communicated with 

year 6 parents to highlight details and timings of the 

week. See the website calendar for information. 

Year 6 Message! 

• Have a fun weekend! Get lots of rest!  

• Drink lots of water! 

• Try not to worry! Try your best! 

• Be on time to school! Be prepared! 

• You have got this!  

 

 

 

https://claremont.kent.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/Jpwg1hVyDP
https://www.claremont.kent.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=11,12,1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,10&pid=5&viewid=1&event=59
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Last week, Year 2 attended a healthy eating workshop run by our fantastic school caterers. 

They were shown how to make a healthy tomato sauce which could be used for pasta, lasagne and 

pizzas.  They were shown how to make it, how nutritious it was, and why this is important, and also 

how to reduce food waste.  The children then got to taste a lovely vegetable lasagne or pasta.  

The classes enjoyed the workshop and most came back for seconds! 

 

 

Online Safety Meeting for parents and carers 

- Tuesday 21st May - 2.30 pm -  

We would like to invite you to an Online Safety Meeting for parents and carers.  This is an information 

sharing meeting, but there will also be time for questions.   

This will be an opportunity for you to find out what we are doing in school to support your children 

navigate the online world safely.  We will also be sharing some useful resources and guidance for 

parents and carers which will support you at home. 

If you would like to attend, please book here:  

SchoolCloud - Claremont Primary School 

 
 

https://claremontprim.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Our Vision is to provide: a hub of educational excellence and innovation, supporting and valuing everyone 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Please see the 

booking form 

attached to the 

newsletter. 


